
Peer-Coaching for the ‘sticky-bits’ in 
Transdisciplinary Research Collaborations

Online Event

Date September 9 and November 6 2025
Time 3-5 pm CET/4-6 pm MSK /9-11 am CE

The Enjust working group on Environmental Justice in Transdisciplinary Con-
texts warmly invites to online peer-coaching on ‘sticky-bits’ in research collab-
oration. 

Working between academic and non-academic worlds is so important. It can 
be very rewarding – and very difficult. People curious about, or involved in such 
processes are welcome to join this safe sharing and learning format on trans-
disciplinary practice!  You are invited to either present your own ‘sticky’ moment 
in a collaboration for peer-coaching input. Or you can choose to support the 
coaching process or participate as an active listener.

With Judith Bopp Rachel Carson Centre, 
Juneseo Hwang University of Hamburg and 
Jeanne Féaux de la Croix University of Bern

QR-Code für mehr 
Infomration

Zoom Link

More Information

https://enjust.net/de/
https://enjust.net/de/environmental-justice-in-transdisciplinary-contexts/
https://enjust.net/de/environmental-justice-in-transdisciplinary-contexts/

